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 The purpose of this report is to submit the outcomes of the Works and Traffic Committee meeting held 

on Friday 18 May 2001. 
 
 The meeting was attended by Helen Broughton (Chairperson), David Buist, Ishwar Ganda and Bob 

Shearing.  Alison Wilkie was also present. 
 
 An apology was received from Mike Mora. 
 
 1. PRESENTATION “LIVING STREETS CHARTER” 
 
  On behalf of the City Streets Unit, the following officers were present, and gave a 

comprehensive presentation: 
 
 - Lucas Sikiotis 
 - Paul Burden 
 - Barry Cook 
 - Basil Pettigrew. 
 
 2. BOARD FUNDED TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT PROJECTS 
  DRAFT SCHEME PLAN, RECEIPT 
 
  The Committee endorsed the scheme plans for the following minor traffic management projects: 
 
 - Peer Street 
 - Wales Street 
 - Piko Crescent 
 
 3. YALDHURST ROAD/RACECOURSE ROAD INTERSECTION 
 
  At the 16 March 2001 meeting of this Committee it was agreed that City Streets be asked to 

undertake a further traffic count, as the question in traffic signal installation at this intersection 
was still a current community issue. 

 
  The Committee asked, also, that there be a review of the cost benefit analysis of putting traffic 

lights in at this intersection, taking into account the benefits to the wider area. 
 
  The Committee was advised that the traffic counts have been programmed for the end of June, 

the assessment will be done immediately after. 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendations: That the report be received. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


